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From: Sheila Jepson <sjepson@maine.rr.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/2/2013 8:45 AM
Subject: General Building Permit Application
Attachments: plotplan.rtfd.zip; proposedstructure.rtfd.zip; buildingpermit.pdf

Good Morning,

Attached please find a building permit request and attached plot plan and proposed structure at my home 
on Wolcott Street. 

Keith Samara- Sempre Fi Contracting - is the contractor and said he could be called if there are any 
questions.  
On the building permit specifically there are zero C of O fees and zero Historical Rev fees. Total cost is 
$12,500.  (I was unable to tab into those sections after repeated tries.)

Thank you.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Keith hopes for an October 28 start date.  

Sincerely,

Sheila Jepson 
138 Wolcott  Street
Portland, ME  04102
775-9009 (home)
874-8260 (work)
831-6128 (cell)


